
 
 
 
 
 
Saint Lawrence         180 Andrews Street    
Seaway Development               P. O. Box 520     
Corporation      Massena, N. Y.  13662-0520     
                  315-764-3200                    

 

 
 

 
Media Advisory 

 
For Immediate Release            Contact:  Kyle Savage 
Wednesday, May 11, 2016                  Public Affairs Specialist 

                         (202) 366-0898 
 
 

SLSDC Seeks Help Locating 
Construction Workers Who Built the Seaway 

 
 
The Saint Lawrence Seaway Development Corporation (SLSDC) is asking for your assistance with 
spreading the word to help locate friends and family of those who lost their lives during the original 
construction of the Seaway from 1954-1959. The SLSDC will hold a memorial ceremony to pay tribute to 
the workers who lost their lives while helping to build the St. Lawrence Seaway. The event will be open to 
the public and there will be a dedication of a memorial plaque that will be a permanent addition to the 
Visitors’ Center. The ceremony will take place at the Eisenhower Lock Visitors' Center, 190 Barnhart Road, 
Massena, New York, at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, June 3, 2016. If you have any information please contact Mr. 
Kyle Savage at the SLSDC, (202) 366-0898 or Kyle.Savage@dot.gov.   
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